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THE STOREHOUSE PROJECT

From the 30th October we will be taking donations
for our Christmas Hamper Appeal.
(THIS IS BY APPOINTMENT ONLY)

This year due to the current pandemic we are only
accepting NEW items. If you would like to donate to
us please email us at info@storehouseproject.org to

find at where you can drop off items with us.
#thebig10o0

PLEASE CONSIDER DONATING FINANCIALLY THIS
YEAR TO ENABLE US BUY WHAT WE NEED TO SUPPORT
FAMILIES OVER CHRISTMAS. YOU CAN DONATE VIA
PAYPAL



